
If you require this in a different format, please contact the school office. 

WEST HESLERTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Head: Rachel Wells B.A.(Hons)Q.T.S. NPQH 
High Street, West Heslerton, Malton, North Yorkshire. YO17 8RD  
admin@heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk; www.heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk 01944 728286 

 

“Children are at the centre of all we do.” 

NEWSLETTER December 13th 2019 
 

 

 

  
 

 

  

               

  

 

  

  

  

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

 

  

  

    
   

  

  
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HESLERTON AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
Heslerton After School Club is open to all pupils 
from 3.30pm-5.30pm Monday to Thursday to relax 
and have fun with their friends. All children will 
need to bring a named water bottle, forest school 
kit and wellies. A snack will be provided. 
To book, please contact the school office or speak 
to Tom or Lucy at the After School Club. Children 
need to be registered before they attend. Sessions 
cost £8.00 per child. At the end of each session, 
please collect your child from the wildlife area or 
buzz the front door. 
We look forward to welcoming you all to our 
exciting childcare provision. Why not book for 
Christmas  shopping! 
 
Meet Dottie 
Dottie the puppy will be at after school club next 
week as part of her puppy training. Come along 
and meet her and enjoy hot chocolate each 
evening! 

FAIRTRADE 
Thank you for helping people to form a fairer 
world. Approximately £200 was taken, with 10% to 
school to support more Fair Trade activities. 

LIBRARY BOOKS 
All library books should have been returned by 
today. Please send in on Monday if you have 
forgotten. We need to stock take all library books. 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

SCHOOL CLUBS 
All pupils who requested a place at after school 
clubs have a place. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

CHRISTMAS 
Just a reminder of what is happening next week: 
Wednesday  
School Christmas dinner for all children. 
1.30 and 6pm – Nativity at West Heslerton church. 
Thursday  
Whole school visit to the panto at Scarborough Spa 
– we will be late back for lunch so have a good 
breakfast! 
Friday 
Party lunch – donations of crisps, cakes, biscuits 
welcome, please bring to school office. Children 
need to bring a reusable bottle for unlimited juice 
refills at the party. Please bring party clothes to 
change into after lunch. 
Christmas Party. 
 
 
 
 
 
Break up for the Christmas holiday. 
 

DINNERS 
Please pay all dinner money on Monday so that we 
can bank it, thank you. 

COLLECTIVE WORSHIP 
Our theme this half term has been Compassion. 
Please let us know of examples of children 
demonstrating this at home. 
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COMMUNITY CAFÉ 
The children in Badger Wood will be singing at West 
Heslerton village hall on Monday, 16th December. 
 

 

ATTACHED 
Please find attached:- 
-After school club booking form and voucher 
-Messy Church 
 

PRIMARY ADMISSIONS 
May we please remind parents that you need to 
apply for your child’s place at school. If you have a 
child born between 1st September 2015 and 31st 
August 2016 they will be eligible to start primary 
school in September 2020. You need to apply for a 
place at your selected school even if they are 
attending a nursery that is attached to the primary 
school.  
This can only be done online at 
www.northyorks.gov.uk/admissions. 
 
Applications close on 15th January 2020. 
 

STAMPS FOR CHARITY 
Our Year 5 and 6 'School Stamp Crew' collect 
stamps on behalf of the RNIB. When you are 
receiving Christmas cards and letters this year, 
please think of us. We'd love to receive stamps with 
about 1cm of envelope around them. Our stamp 
crew sort them into UK and foreign stamps and 
send them on to the Royal National Institute for the 
Blind. The RNIB use this to fund talking newspapers 
and magazines to help others with poor or no 
eyesight feel more connected to our shared world. 
Boxes in the entrance hall and in the main school 
hall collect up any stamps you can offer. 
Thanks for helping us support others. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Governors 
Governor vacancies are becoming available as terms 
of office expire. Please contact the office should you 
wish to register your interest in joining our 
Governing Body. 

 

SCRAP BIN 
Mr Coulter has provided school with a green scrap 
bin, situated by the rubbish bins outside school. 
Please bring along goods to be recycled.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 BEWERLEY PARK – years 5 and 6 
Reminder that transport money is due in next week  
- £23 if not already paid, thank you. 
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